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Visits to the Schools  

 

The Board and staff of the school district welcome and strongly encourage members of the 

community and other interested persons to visit the school. 

  

The Superintendent shall establish regulations which:  

 

1. Encourage school visitations.  

 

2. Provide for appropriate hospitality for visitors.  

 

3. Channel expressions of approval and constructive criticism to the Board  

 

4. Ensure that public visits will not hinder the educational program.  

 

5. Require all visitors to register in the principal's office upon arrival at the school.  

 

Although Board members are encouraged to visit schools independently, they have authority 

only in regularly called meetings of the Board, or when delegated specific tasks by specific 

Board action. 


